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Assault in Columbia Heights 

 

On 12/06/2018 at 7:10 pm, the Columbia Heights Police Department responded to the parking lot of 725 

45th Ave NE on a report of a male having been stabbed.  A 29 year old male was later transported to 

Hennepin County Medical Center with non life-threatening injuries.  The assailant(s) have not yet been 

located.  The assault does not appear to be random and there is no indication that the general public is at 

risk. 

 

The incident remains under investigation by the Columbia Heights Police Department and the Anoka 

County Sheriff’s Office. 

 

 

Lt. Dan Douglas 

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office 

 

  

 

  


